
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Thursday, July 27, 2023 3:28 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/27/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04340-2023 

To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 191629 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 3:26 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 191629 

John, 

Please send to clerk's office. I am awaiting your response. Case# 1425845C, I will add the notes once I receive an 
email back from you. 

Thanks 

Consina 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 1:46 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 191629 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Heidi Donahue 
Telephone: 
Email: 
Address: 11741 Newberry Grove Loop Riverview FL 33579 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Heidi Donahue 
Account Number: 
Address: 11741 Newberry Grove Loop Riverview FL 33579 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaints against Tampa Electric Company 
Details: 
The approval of the increase in Utility by FL Public Service Commission has greatly affected Florida residents especially in 
a high inflation economy and those provided services by TECO. The reason for TECO increase was for solar capability 
which is now funded by the FL residents even those who do not have solar nor choose to support. The affects of 
excessively high electric bills this summer is due to many variables but to compound the higher temps, energy increase 
due to inflation with three increases is irresponsible and not serving the FL resident . The commission has acted in poor 
judgment in passing the proposed TECO requested. It shows that Electric companies have a strong arm with FL Public 
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Service Commission and politicians. The FL resident is no longer considered nor represented when it comes to utilities in 
our State. There should be an Emergency meeting on the Public Utilities. 
 
Respectfully, 
LTC (Ret) Mark and Mrs. Heidi Donahue 
 
 
 




